
	

	

South Holland School District 150 Board Member Vacancy 

	

South Holland School District #150 is accepting letters of interest to fill the vacancy resulting from the 
resignation of Dr. Donna Walker.  The individual selected will serve on the School Board from the date of 
appointment to the end of the unexpired term, which ends in April, 2021.  

All applicants must meet the following criteria: 

• Be a United States citizen. 
• Be at least 18 years of age. 
• Be a resident of Illinois and the District for at least one year immediately preceding the 

appointment. 
• Be a registered voter. 
• Not be a child sex offender.  
• Not hold another incompatible public office.  
• Not have a prohibited interest in any contract with the District.  
• Not hold certain types of prohibited State or Federal employment. 

 

Letters of Interest must be submitted to Sherie Nunnally, School Board President, by 3:00 pm on Friday, 
February 8, 2019 at 848 E. 170th St., South Holland, IL  60473.  

Applicants will be contacted at a future date to interview with the full board.  


